
June 4, 2013

Dear Natural Beauty Fence:

Thank you so much for your generous donation of fence toppers for my Eagle

Project at the Congregation Beth Tikvah nursery school playground. As you can

see in the picture below, the playground looks great!

Sincerely,
n

Jake Zuch

Troop 96

Wantagh, NY


